
 

ADA Advisory Committee 

Notes from May 14, 2018 Work Session 

At 9:00 am, the work session began by conference call.  Present in Olympia was DFW staff, Sam 
Taylor, HR High Risk Program Manager and Mary Fitzgerald, HR Administrative Assistant,  
Nate Pamplin, Policy Director and Raquel Crosier, Legislative Affairs Special Assistant. 
Present on the call were Chairman Dan Dickerson (Region 2), Ron “Z” Zubrick (Region 1), 
Chuck Grijalva (Region 3), Rick Spring (Region 5), Carol Evanoff (Region 6) and Melissa 
Espinosa (at large).  The conference call ended at approximately 11:30 a.m. 

The purpose of the work session was to discuss the potential reduced fee legislation and to 
prepare a pitch to the Commission/Agency for money.  The ADAAC intends to prepare and 
submit a request for $6,000 to fund current projects.     

Nate Pamplin and Raquel Crosier wanted to bring the agency’s Reduced Fee for ADA Customers 
to this committee before it has been drafted for 2019 legislation. Here is the time line:   

a) Have the drafted ready for the F&W Commission in mid-to-late August 2018.    
b) Have the bill ready for both the House & the Senate in early January 2019. 

 
 
 
 

 

During the work session, the members debated the plans of:  pick a project –vs- just asking for 
general funds.   


